

'WE COUNT' WEEK MARCH 16-20

NEED HELP COMPLETING THE CENSUS?

The time to be heard and counted is coming. The 2020 Census, a once-in-a-decade count of everyone in the country, is your chance to make sure your community receives its fair share of federal funding for roads, hospitals and schools. You can respond to the census online, by phone, or by mail starting March 12. It takes only 10 minutes, the information is kept strictly confidential — and if you don't have access to a computer at home, we can help. Come complete the census at one of these Open House events and receive a free water bottle, while supplies last:

ALL EVENTS ARE FREE AND OPEN TO THE PUBLIC FROM 5 TO 9 P.M.

MONDAY MARCH 16

JORDAN HIGH 95 BEETDIGGER BLVD SANDY **TUESDAY MARCH 17**

UNION MIDDLE 615 EAST 8000 S. IN SANDY

WEDNESDAY MARCH 18 MIDVALE MIDDLE 7852 PIONEER STREET IN MIDVALE THURSDAY MARCH 19

INDIAN HILLS MIDDLE 1180 E. SANDERS RD. IN SANDY



